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Tuesday, October 25, 2022 

 
Fairfield County Accounting Staff Recognized for National Accounting Day 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – Over 50 Fairfield County financial and accounting staff were recognized for 
National Accounting Day during this morning’s Commission meeting. National Accounting Day takes 
place on November 10, 2022. 
  
Representatives from Fairfield County’s elected officials and departmental offices were present as they 
were recognized for  their work on the all-funds budget of the county, as well as for their work in 
financial reporting, payroll, and grants management.  The all-funds budget for 2022 exceeds $220 M and 
encompasses a wide range of critical services for courts, law enforcement, social services, public 
facilities, and roads and bridges. 
 
The Auditor’s Office is especially appreciative of its financial department consisting of David Miller, 
Chris Wagner, Bev Anders, Meagen Bowland, Jennifer Dickerson, Lori Hampshire, Jennifer Harmon, 
Angel Horn, Christina Wetzel, Michelle Wright, and Tonya Wright.  
 
Dr. Carri Brown, Fairfield County Auditor, stated, “By celebrating National Accounting Day, we are 
acknowledging the contributions our vast and dynamic community of financial professionals make on a 
daily basis for the people of the county and our stakeholders and partners, which include non-profit 
organizations, businesses, and other governments.” 
 
“This year, the county is improving its financial systems technology which will increase efficiency and 
protection of records,” Brown added. 
 
To access financial reports of the county, including the popular report (a shorter version of the annual 
comprehensive financial report), please go to: https://bit.ly/FFCoFinancialReports.  

 
Budget information is found at the county website at: https://bit.ly/FFCoFAQ.   
 
Questions can be posted anytime at: https://bit.ly/AuditorContact.  You can also call the office anytime. 
 
For more information or questions regarding the scope of accounting services in Fairfield County 
offices, please contact Chris Wagner, Financial Services/ACFR Manager, at (740) 652-7042.  
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